May 19, 1994

Docket No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. R. A. Stratman
Vice President
Nuclear - Perry
P.C. Box 97, S 270
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Stratman:
SUBJECT: PERRY SYSTEMS BASED INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL INSPECTION (SBICI)

I would like to inform you that the NRC will perform a systems based
instrumentation and control inspection at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant,
Unit 1. The onsite inspection activities are scheduled for the weeks of
October 31, November 14, and November 28, 1994.

The inspection will assess design, operation, maintenance, surveillance,
quality assurance, and corrective actions associated with instrumentation and
control (I&C) systems. To accomplish its objectives, the SBICI team will
review a broad range of information and activities for the I&C system loops
selected. The inspection will be performed according to NRC Inspection
Procedure 93807, "Systems Based Instrumentation and Control Inspection. '

We would like to point out that NRC Inspection Procedure 40501, "Licensee
Self-Assessments Related to Area-of-Emphasis Inspections," outlines the
process for monitoring a licensee’s self-assessment effort and for conducting
a limited-scope, indepth inspection as an alternative to a full! scope NRC
inspection. Due to the difficulties in changing team inspections, we request
that you notify this office by June 30, 1994, 1f you desire to implement this
procedure. A copy of this procedure is available for review in the NRC
resident inspector’s office.

If you have any questions regarding the inspection, please contact me at (708)
829-9731.

Sincerely,
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